
 
Greywolf families, 

Today's assembly was the second year that the high school choir has come to perform  
pieces of their winter concert.  Our students love seeing the really big “kids” and it helps  
give them things to start looking forward to in middle and high school.  We love inviting the  
high school to be a part of our assemblies throughout the year because it gives students a glimpse into 
pieces of what their future may hold! 

We are ten days into the twelve days of giving food drive and are so excited for this collective bless-
ing to our community.  It’s never too early to start teaching our kids that communities come together and 
support each other in many ways.  Congratulations to this week’s top contributors from Mrs. Newton’s 
class, Mrs. Green’s class, Mrs. Corder’s class, and Mrs. Drescher’s class (twice!).  Thank you families for 
your donations! 

Next week is the last week of school before Winter Break and we will celebrate with a spirit week during 
which students and staff can dress for the season! Please see the calendar attached. Of course our staff 
loves celebrating with their students but there is still learning to 
be done. You can help support learning next week by sticking to 
the usual bedtime routine as much as possible so that students 
come to school well-rested and ready to learn! 

Mrs. Lopez, 
GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

18) 19) Last 
Day for 
12 Days 
of Giving 

20) 21) Lost 
and Found 
Donated 

22) Last day 
before Winter 
Break! See you 
January 8th! 

25) 

 

1)  

26) 

 

2) 

27) 

 

3) 

28) 

 

4) 

29) 

 

5) 

8) 

Welcome 
Back 

9) 10) 11)  12)  

 

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

Winter Break Dec. 23 to Jan 7. 

High school winter sports have 
started. All students, 8th grade 
and younger, must be accompanied 
by an adult to attend a game or 
event.  

Student admission prices:. 

• Elementary: $4 

• Middle School with ASB $5 

• Middle School without ASB $7 

• High School with ASB FREE 

• High School without ASB $7 

• Adults $7 

• Senior Citizens/Military ID/
Tribal ID $5 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
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WE NEED STRETCH PANTS 

Cleaning your child’s closet? 
The Sequim School District’s Hi-Cap Program re-
ferral window is now open. New student referrals 
for the Highly Capable program beginning Dec. 1 
through January 31.   

The Sequim School District is accepting referrals 
to the Highly Capable Program now through  
January 31st.  

The program is designed to provide services 
for students performing in the top 3% of the stu-
dent population based on high cognitive ability, 
high academic achievement, or  
intense creativity. Details on the program and the 
referral process, including the referral packet, 
can be found on the district's website at https://
www.sequimschools.org/instruction/
highly_capable___hi-_cap_. or the Greywolf of-
fice. 

All materials are available in Spanish as well. 

There will be an informational meeting on 
Thursday, December 14 at 5pm on Zoom. 
(https://sequimschools.zoom.us/meeting/
register/
tZAkfu2rrzojHNMDAgKCJ2nmImFjLc3otXfl)  
  
Questions? Jodi Olson,  
Highly Capable Program Teacher 

(360) 775-7083 or email  
jolson@sequimschools.org 

 

ANTICIPATED ABSENCE REMINDER 
Please follow these steps. 

1. Must notify teacher at least 3 days prior  

to leaving town 

2. Fill out top portion of absence form. Form available 

from office, teacher, or print  (click me) 

3. Sign form and send to the teacher 

4. Teacher will fill out assignments  

5. Admin approval required to excuse absences 

6. Upon return, you have  

5 days to turn in completed 

work in order for absence 

to be excused 

Sequim 
Boys & Girls Club  
for December 

Winter schedule:  

o 7:45am to 12:00pm ~ 
$15 per day  

o 12:00pm to 6pm ~ no charge 

o Open 12/27 to 12/29; 1/2 to 1/5 

o Closed 12/25 and 12/26; 1/1 

o Questions? 360-683-8095 

Highly Capable Program 

OUR LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

Please ring our door bell and we will 
let you in to look for lost items. 

We have water bottles, lunch  
boxes, plenty of sweatshirts,  
coats, jackets, and more! 

All unmarked items will be  
donated December 21st  
at the end of the day. 

PLEASE COME AND LOOK 

On occasion, students at Greywolf Elementary are  
in need of changes of clothing during their school day 
and health services frequently provides them with pants 
and underwear.   

If your children have outgrown any of their 
clothing, we would greatly appreciate your  
donation!  

Pants with stretch and elastic waistbands work 
to fit a wider variety of sizes.  

Your donation to us would help our  
students get back to 

class and feeling good! We are 
currently in dire need of 
pants sizes 5-10.  

Thank you very much,  
School Health Services Staff 
(360)582-3305. 

Winter Break  
December 23 to January 7 
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Monday Tuesday Wed Thurs. Friday 

18) 

Holiday  
Hair & Headgear 

19) 

 

Mad  
About Plaid 

20) 

Ugly Holiday 
Sweater 

21) 

Sparkle  
&  

Shine 

22) 

 

Winter  
Cozies! 

www.gwe.sequimschools.org  360-582-3300                          SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com 360-504-6810 




